
The Comprehensive Plan guides decision-making 

on growth and development. 

Come help plan for the community’s future! 

What are YOUR ideas for Holland’s future? 

 

The Town of Holland Comprehensive Plan Public Workshop 
is free and open to the public and the public is invited to attend. 

 
 

For more information, contact 
Mike Kasprzyk, Holland Supervisor, (716) 537-9443 

Eve Holberg, LaBella Associates, (716) 710-3042 

 

 

 


